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      LEADING OUR WORSHIP SERVICES IN AUGUST 
August 11 – Will Cox, Lay Leader 
August 18 – Reverend Adam White 
August 25 – Reverend David Hindman 
                                                                           
                                     AUGUST CELEBRATIONS 
         Birthdays                                                            Anniversaries  
August 3 – Sandie Stinnett                                             August 5 – Bucky and Norma Reynolds                                                       
August 4 – Patsy Simmons                                            August 9 – Bill and Mary Lou Cox 
August 10 – Linda Freeman                                           August 18 – Brit and Heath Chambers 
August 13 – Derek Simmons                                          August 22 - Jessa Fowler and Chris Swecker                                          
August 15 – Amy Frayer                                                 August 23 – Mark and Cindy Swecker 
August 20 – Holden Chambers                                      August 27 – Jeff and Betty Gail Hiner 
August 27 – Linda Sherman 
August 31 – Fred Frye 
 

 
PRAYER LIST – Ken Jennings, Rev. David Hindman, Tim Duff, Mike Jamison, Claudia Bedwell, Miles 

Johnston, Cary Johnston, Herman and Ann Puffenbarger, Bill Wagner, Becky Magee, Marlene Reynolds, Barbara 
Hevener, Mike Armstrong, Bill and Mary Lou Cox, Ray Mueller, Amy Vaus, Andrea Lewis. 
 
Keep our students, parents, and school personnel in your prayers as we approach the start of school. College 
freshman, Autumn Warner will be heading to JMU and Anna Chambers will begin the PEG program at Mary 
Baldwin, where she will also start as a freshman. 
 
 
 

                                  MARK YOUR CALENDAR                                          

ANNUAL ICE CREAM SOCIAL  
 Sunday, August 11 -  The annual Ice Cream Social will be held at Monterey Presbyterian Church at 5:00 

pm.  Ice Cream and Hot Dogs will be provided.  Members of the MPC family, please bring a covered dish to 
share.  

STATED SESSION MEETING 
      Wednesday, August 14– Monterey’s Session meets at 7:00 pm 
 
 

Christy Fields is working on a new church directory for MPC and 
needs your pictures.  A photo of you, or you and your family, can  
be sent to cfields610@att.net. 
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                                    MISSION PROJECT FOR BEULAH AND MONTEREY 
     Our local Food Pantry continues to need paper goods, particularly toilet paper.  A table is up in the 

Fellowship Hall at MPC and all donations are welcome, even one roll!  Bucky Reynolds will load up and deliver 

to the Food Pantry. 

      If you see paper goods on sale when you are shopping, consider picking up something extra for those that 

need help right now.  We appreciate your support of this ongoing ministry.    

       

      A big shout out to the children and adults who contributed to the paper drive during VBS.  Bucky Reynolds and Kate 

Wilke were able to load up their generous donation and take it to the Food Pantry in McDowell. 

 

 

                                                                               PICTURES FROM VBS 

 

 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


